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IOGC Oil Valuation Pending or Pending Delete 
Records Report 

 
 

Jurisdiction Release/Revision 
Date 

Location of Change 
in this Document 

Comment 

AB June 5, 2024  Initial Release 

 
Audience: All Alberta IOGC Users 
 
Purpose:  
To advise AB IOGC users that a new report is available in Petrinex to assist with 
IOGC oil valuation reporting. Indian Oil and Gas Canada requested changes in 
Petrinex effective June 6, 2024, for an Alberta version of a report that is available 
in Saskatchewan. 
 
Background:  
The Petrinex “Oil Valuation Existing Pending or Pending Delete Records Report” 
is available to assist Industry with IOGC oil valuation reporting by itemizing the 
pending or pending delete records for each instance when a requesting BA was 
named as a purchaser or royalty tax payer. Once the oil valuation record is 
reviewed, the reporting BA may accept the change by clicking submit or, if it was 
created in error, contact the company that caused the record to be generated 
and ask the company to submit an amendment to remove the record.  
 
A Petrinex auto-generated warning report in PDF and CSV formats is available in 
a user’s Inbox the day prior to the IOGC RTP and IOGC Oil Valuation RTP 
deadlines on the last working day of the month. This report can also be 
requested on-demand in PDF, CSV and/or XML formats using the Submit Report 
Request functionality on the IOGC Petrinex menu. 
 
 
More information: Please contact the Petrinex Business Desk 
 Phone:  403-297-6111 
 Toll Free: 1-800-992-1144 
 Email:  petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca 


